
STATE TASKFORCE ON PETROLEUM THEFT

STATE TASKFORCE ON PETROLEUM THEFT
MEMBER APPLICATION

During the 89th Legislature of Texas, the Legislature passed SB 494, wherein the Railroad Commission of Texas now has jurisdiction to form a theft of 
petroleum products task force. Therefore, the State Taskforce on Petroleum Theft (STOPTHEFT) is established within the Railroad Commission to study and 
make recommendations relating to the study of the theft of petroleum products in the state, review laws and regulations addressing the theft of petroleum 

industry, energy trade associations, and law enforcement agencies.

Please provide a working resume as an attachment to this application. Please send your application to the following email 
address: TXStopTheft@rrc.texas.gov

APPLICANT NAME: PHONE NUMBER:

COMPANY NAME: EMAIL ADDRESS:

Please provide your professional experience and specific examples of your participation in matters relating to the theft of 
petroleum products in Texas, please include any other relevant qualificiation or experience that would qualify you to 
become a member of STOPTHEFT.

enforcement, state or federal agencies, etc.) 

Please include a short statement of interest as to way the applicant is interested in serving on the task force and how the 
applicant’s service can benefit the task force and the Commission. 

SIGNATURE: DATE:
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